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To whom it may concern,

I am writing a letter in opposition to the proposed #CU-23-0001 3BR Custom Cuts Slaughterhouse
facility.

My main concern is the contamination of residential water wells as well as ground water. We live in a
neighborhood that has one well for 27 homes. The contamination of our well water would lead to many
different health issues. The contamination of ground water would affect the cows Custom Cuts are
trying to sell, as well as any other animals in the area. Simply said, our health and the health of the
animals, produce and natural resources would be affected in the negative.

Sincerely
Wendy Beers

691 Game Bird Loop




